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June 2015 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 
Interviews will be held on Monday 22 June from 2.30~4.45pm, then 6.00~7.45pm and on 
Wednesday 24 June from 2.30~5.45pm.  Interviews will be 15 minutes long.  SCHOOL WILL 

FINISH AT 2.15PM ON THESE DAYS. 

 
 
 

Name of Child Rm No. Day Preferred time Allocated time 
Office use 
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Please fill out the above slip and return to the school by Tuesday 16 June.  Confirmed times 
will be sent home on Thursday 18 June.  Please use one form per family.  We will try to 
give you your preferred time or as close to it as possible. 
 
Room 1 Sue Cranney 
Room 2 Sarah Maresca 
Room 3 Angel Moore 
Room 5 Lisa Stratford 
Room 6 Eli Scarlett 
Room 7 Thomas Primrose 
Room 8 Christine Geraghty 
Room 9 Jane Regan 
Room 10 Sue Harkins 
  
 
We would like to see all children attend the interview with their parents.   

 
 


